
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles     Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: September 7, 2016   
 
To: Andrea Oquist  
 Superintendent    
 
From: Sheila Alles 
 Chief Academic Officer 
   
Subject: 2016 M-STEP and SAT Results 
 
The Michigan Department of Education recently removed the embargo on the 2016 M-STEP 
and SAT results.  I would appreciate an opportunity to share the grade level and content area 
assessment results with our Board of Education.   
 
Please include this topic as a Curriculum Committee agenda item for the September 12, 2016, 
Board of Education Committee of the Whole Meeting.   Thank you for your attention to this 
request.  
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